Your privacy rights

The data you’ve provided will be used by Halfway Home Dog Rescue Ltd to send you emails about behind the scenes news, updates about our animals, general information about rehoming, volunteering and various ways you can support Halfway Home, including fundraising, events and campaigning. You’re free to change your mind at any time. To help us better understand our supporters, and to tailor our communication with you, we may analyse the information you provide. We sometimes use information from public sources. If you’d like to change the way we process your data, let us know by contacting Support Services on: Email: hwhdonate@gmail.com Post: Halfway Home Dog Rescue, Swinderby Road, Collingham, NG23 7NZ Further information about how we protect and use your personal data is set out in our Privacy Policy located on our website.
You also agree to donate £1 per newsletter which will be taken by direct debit, set up by you, from your bank every 8 weeks. Please use the reference Newsletter and email hwhdonate@gmail.com to confirm setup. Thank you.
